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Statement from ABOR Chair Ron Shoopman  
 

“The board honors the memory of one of the great champions for public higher education in 

Arizona – former Arizona legislator and longtime NAU professor John Wettaw, Ph.D.   

He leaves a lasting legacy of honored service to our state and commitment to students. As we 

mourn his loss, we celebrate his passion for Arizona, his joy of teaching and his tremendous 

impact on students.”  

### 

Contact : Sarah Harper, 602-229-2542, 602-402-1341 Sarah.K.Harper@azregents.edu 
 Julie Newberg, 602-2292534, 602-686-1803, Julie.Newberg@azregents.edu 
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